
4th March 2022

Contact details:

02920 832116

nyppa@caerphilly.gov.uk

www.nantyparcprimaryschool.co.uk

Value of the month: Cooperation Superstar Corner
Each class (Reception – Year 6) has two pupils of the week –

the first pupil named is for excellence in a particular area 

and the second pupil named is for their use of Welsh in and 

around the school. 

Nursery – Robyn-Mae Dawes

Rec – Charlie Addicott & Bethan Shakespeare

Year 1 – Reuben Hawthorne

Year 2 – Marnie Richards & Tobi Powell

Year 3 – Leilani Bumford & Lexie Phillips

Year 4 – Ben Pryce & Alyce Powell

Year5 – Jay Smith & Ivy Johns

Year 6 – Ellouise-Grace James-Matthews & All pupils 

Diary Dates
Spring Term

10.03.22- NYP Healthy

11.03.22 - Supporting Ukraine – wear yellow 

and blue 

14.03.22 – British Science Week

18.03.22

18.03.22 - Red Nose Day – Comic Relief

21.03.22 World Religion Week

24.04.22 Focus: Islam

24.03.22 Parent Clinic

25.03.22 PEACE day 

Term Dates
Term Dates

08.04.22 INSET DAY – No school for 

children

11.04.22- Easter holidays

22.04.22

a peek at the 

next few weeks

COVID – 19
The self isolation period continues to be 5 days. A pupil who has tested positive 

will need to take an LFT test on day 5 and day 6. If both of these tests are 

negative, your child can return to school on day 6. They will not need to 

isolate for the full day on day 6. If any of these tests are positive they will 

continue to isolate until they have two negative results 24 hours apart. 

I just wanted to remind parents that if your child has any symptoms of 

COVID-19 they are to remain off school and get a PCR test as soon as 

possible. They can only return to school if the result is negative. Do not use an 

LFD test if your child is symptomatic. 

SCHOOL SITE

Please note that breakfast club starts at 8.20am and the doors for school 

open at 8.50am. We have noticed a number of children on school site well 

before the start of the day. Children are not to be on site until five minutes 

before the start of the day - 8.45am - or if attending breakfast club 

8.15am. 

SOUTH WALES ECHO

Just to remind you to check the South Wales Echo on Tuesday 8th March as 

there may be photos of our classes in there from St David’s Day. 

CASHLESS CATERING

In April the school will move to a cashless system for school dinners. School 

dinners will be paid for online. Letters have already been sent out to children 

so you can set yourselves up on the system. If you have not received a letter 

please see Mrs Watkins in the school office. 

SUPPORT FOR UKRAINE

On Friday 11th March, we will be holding a non-uniform day in order to show 

our support for Ukraine. The children are invited to wear yellow and blue to 

stand in solidarity with the people of Ukraine at this difficult time. We kindly 

ask for donations of £1, which we can contribute to one of the well-established 

charities helping those affected. 

DUCK RACE

You can nominate a Family Duck, these are available for £2.00 and will be 

sold from the school office from Monday 7th March. The  Duck Race will take 

place on – TUESDAY 5th APRIL at 10am.
Welsh Phrase of the Week

Ble est ti?–where did you go ?

Beth wnest ti? – what did you do ?






